BWAC Meeting Minutes
2/17/21

In attendance: Micah Hagan — Chair, Eric Bowker, Annie Cooper, Elijah Massey, Carolyn West, and Linda
Mahns, Staff Representative.

Meeting began at 6:05 pm

Agenda items and minutes:

Review last month’s minutes — skipped because meeting did not meet a quorum.

Park Street Fatality — Intersection of Park Street and Franklin Street. Discussion occurred to see
about what signs/street needs might be needed at this awkward intersection. This likely will be
on a future agenda for discussion.

Final RRFB Grant Application — There was an update of what all was completed for this grant
application. A map is needed and Elijah has offered to create a map for the application. Annie
will send google maps and links to Elijah for his use. A Trustees letter from Andrew will be added
to the grant application and Micah will put all this together.

Public Comment — Carolyn brought up safety of walking/biking and wants to have a talk with
EWSD to see if a safety discussion could occur. Eric said he could make some connections
between this committee and the school (Jamie Smith, EWSD Transportation) to see about
“street smart” teachings for kids for bike safety, crosswalk safety, etc. An agenda item for this
will be added to a future meeting. Brian Donohue is a school board member that may be invited
to the meeting where this may. Perhaps a check in with Essex PD to see speed limit enforcement
in the Village. Annie will contact Brian Donahue and Ron Hoague to get the ball rolling for
School/Sweet Smart Safety discussion for kids and adults. How to keep our kids safe while
mobile in the village.

Dropbox link — Micah to send to all board members on this link.

March 15%™ is set for the next meeting at 6 pm.
Meeting ended at 7:01 pm.



